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Courses for National Coaches  

According to the FEI Coach Education Programme 
Level 2 Course for Coaches 

 

Quillota (CHI):  16-21 August 2022 
FEI Tutor: Jaime Morillo (ECU) 
 

The course was held at the facilities of the Chilean Army Riding School in Quillota, where the 

next 2023 Pan American Games will take place. 

Mr. Jaime Morillo acted as Tutor, with 9 students, of whom were 6 men and 3 women, of which 

2 were foreigners. 

The facilities of this School are of very good quality and allowed the development of the course 

without observations. 

 

   

Also participating as observers were 9 students from the Army's equestrian masters course, 

who also had the task of being the students in the classes of those attending the course, in the 

disciplines of jumping and dressage. 

 

The FECh is very satisfied with the realization of this course since there were many students 

who previously attended a Level 1 course, who had the aspiration to level up, consistent with 

the above. We hope to do another course of this level in the first quarter of 2023, to have a 

solid base to have more coaches at level 3 in Chile. 

 

The tutor, Jaime Morillo, had an outstanding 

performance, showing all his experience, not 

losing a single minute of teaching activity, 

managing to involve and get the best out of 

each of the students in this course, achieving 

results of very good quality, hoping that they 

will be reflected in their career as coaches in 

our country and abroad. 

 

The FECH appreciates the efforts of the FEI 

and COCh, for the benefit of the coaches who 

want to dedicate themselves professionally to 

this activity. 

 

Mario Fuentes Busch 
FECh Technical Manager 


